Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a one year **Waiver of Residency** for Mark D. Champagne, Director of the Department of Facilities and Fleet Management, who will be temporarily residing in Rochester, Massachusetts.

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request.

Mark Champagne will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerely,

Jonathan W. Mitchell Mayor

JFM/sds Artachment

Mark D. Champagne, Director

Personnel

May 9, 2019

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: Residency Waiver for Mark Champagne, Director

Mayor Mitchell:

Due to an unforeseen change in circumstance I respectfully request that a one year waiver of residency be granted to me as I will be temporarily residing in Rochester, MA.

I ask that the item be placed on the City Council agenda for their May 23, 2019 meeting. I will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Thank you for your assistance.

Regards,

Mark D. Champagne Director

Cc: Personnel

File